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Gautho, Julia

From: Gautho, Julia
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 4:31 PM
To: Gautho, Julia
Subject: RE: Bay Avenue & Hill Street quick build project

 
 

From: Cheryl Ban <cherylban@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 10:56 AM 
To: CapitolaDPW <capitoladpw@ci.capitola.ca.us> 
Subject: Bay Avenue & Hill Street quick build project 
 
 
November 19, 2024 
 
Dear Council Members, 
Consider eliminating the Bay/Hill Avenue quick build road changes immediately. 
This current quick build road configuration makes this area more dangerous. 
Having witnessed traffic traveling through the Nob Hill parking lot, creating many new safety issues. 
Creating traffic back ups exiting from the freeway onto Bay Avenue. 
Especially during peak times traffic backs up under the freeway south and to Gayles heading north up to Capitola 
Avenue. 
This attempt was well meaning, yet is a failure. 
Creating congestion does not make the roadways safer. 
 
Thank-you, 
Mark Ban 
Cheryl Ban 
 


